
 

February 13, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2252 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2252 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2252 would create the new “Armed Services Occupation Medal” distinctive license 

plate.  A person could be issued the new plate by submitting proof that the recipient has been 

awarded the Army of Occupation Medal or the Navy Occupation Service Medal.  The plate 

would not be subject to the personalized plate fee.  The bill would allow the plate to transfer to a 

surviving spouse or other family member if there is no spouse. 

 

Estimated State Fiscal Effect 

 FY 2015 

SGF 

FY 2015 

All Funds 

FY 2016 

SGF 

FY 2016 

All Funds 

Revenue -- -- -- -- 

Expenditure -- -- -- $3,625 

FTE Pos. -- -- -- -- 

 

 The Department of Revenue estimates HB 2252 would increase operating expenditures 

by $3,625 in FY 2016 which would be required to modify computer processing systems.  Any 

fiscal effect associated with HB 2252 is not reflected in The FY 2016 Governor’s Budget Report. 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jack Smith, KDOR  


